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SMUD Needs a Stronger Commitment to Reducing Greenhouse Gases 

I am a SMUD customer, and would like to see my utility lead the state in reducing GHGs by 
supporting an "All of the Above" approach. Specifically, I would like to see SMUD fully support 

all feasible clean energy approaches, including continued support for residential rooftop solar, as 
well as utility projects such as wind and solar farms. In other words, to the extent that local or 
regional solar farms or other zero emission projects can be pursued, this should be done in 

addition to existing programs supporting rooftop solar, NOT as a replacement. I feel that this full 
commitment to reducing GHGs is needed to wean the utility from the generation of electricity 

produced from natural gas combustion. This is especially true given the future increased demand 
for electricity from the use of electric vehicles. 


